
February 9, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE

Chairman Mahon called me on February 6, 1976, urging that the U.S.
give a fair test to the Belgium gun so that the Europeans don't
pull out of the F-16 deal. I told him that that was my understanding
of what Schlesinger had agreed to and what we were doing.


